
Minutes 
Undergraduate Academic Affairs Committee 

September 6, 2018 
 

Members in Attendance:  A. Rellergert, C. Duncan, D. Barbeau, D. Sleet, E Blessings, E. Uwalaka 
(for E. Carnaghan), G. Barker, J. Haugen, J. Masiulis, K. Thatcher, L. Sweetman, M. Albers, M. 
Allen, M. Bultas, N. Westus, R. Cole, R. Wood, S. Steadman, S. Tyuse, T. Gasmi, and W. Ebel 
 
Guest in Attendance:  C. McAdams, D. Lohe, and S. Sanchez 
 
Call to Order:  R. Wood called the meeting to order at 9:00am. 
 
Welcome New Members: - Ellen Caraghan out till Christmas, Emmanuel Uwalaka to fill in 
 
Program Change:  Air Force ROTC:   
 -Lt. Col. Chad McAdams advised leadership changes to start in Sophomore year, not just 
for Juniors and Seniors 
 -National Curriculum is requesting the reorganization of courses and name changes to 
some of the courses, it is a minimal.  
 -Gary Barker questioned a sentence in the Program Change Report that Jay Haugen 
stated the Registrar’s Office will remove the sentence that dealt with credit hours and the 
discretion of the department chair – this is prepared for multiple Universities, not just SLU – 
Gary was concerned that the students would see this, but Lt. Col. McAdams advised they don’t 
see this and everyone agreed to remove this sentence. 
 -Jay Haugen to provide a side by side of ROTC courses 
 
Approval of Minutes from the May 3, 2018 Meeting:  Minutes from the May 3, 2018 meeting 
were unanimously approved. 
 
Bylaws:   

-No substantial change – just title change – VP Frost changed to Provost, VP President of 
Madrid changed to Director and Academic Dean, VP President (Dr. Wood’s position) changed to 
Associate Provost. 

-Gary Barker proposed that the Director of the Core be a permanent roster on the UAAC 
Committee – unanimously approved 

-Bylaws of the Undergraduate Academic Affairs Committee is tabled – Dr. Wood to 
provide an updated version.  Need to remove FIGS, remove Bursars Office (no longer have) and 
title change on Director of Academic Support.  Under 6.0 Amendments last sentence Gary 
Barker has concerns with “forwarded to the governing vice presidents for their collective review 
and approval” this should be sent to CADD. 
 
 
 
 



HLC Accreditation Process:



Registrar Report:   
 -Jay has on his “wish list” a system to help with syllabi management that would provide 
the information that Debbie and Gary were discussing to faculty 
 -New catalog Courseleaf software 


